
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

October 16, 2006                                           Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Harold 

McCullick, Commissioner Ray McGavran, Commissioner Kathy M Luthi, and County 

Clerk Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman McCullick.     

 

The official minutes of October 9, 2006, were read, approved, and signed. 

 

The commissioners signed the agreement from Bucher, Willis & Ratliff, to do the 

Musuem survey. 

 

Vouchers were approved. 

 

The commissioners held noxious weed administrator interviews the rest of the morning. 

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, asked about a fall clean-up week.  It was set for 

October 30th week.  John reported on equipment repairs.  John discussed what crews 

were doing.   

 

Commissioner Luthi moved to observe Veteran’s Day on November 10, 2006, Friday.  

Commissioner McGavran seconded.  Motion carried. 

 

Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, reported on cases, and trials. 

 

Pat Baccus, County Treasurer, gave the commissioners information on furniture for her 

office.  Commissioner McGavran moved to purchase the furniture from Design Central.  

Commissioner Luthi seconded.  Motion carried. 

 

Ken White, County Sheriff, gave prisoner count of 32.   

 

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 1:55 p.m.   

 


